
Dear Parents/Guardians,


We spent the week working on writing goals for independent reading time and how to respond to the class signal so that a teacher can speak.  Your child went over his/her data to see how their work and behaviors were going.  Then they made new goals according to how he/she did for the first 2 weeks of school.  We call these goals “S.M.A.R.T.” goals.  That’s a teacher term that stands for Specific, Measurable, Achievable, Results-oriented, Time targeted.  Your child also wrote some ideas about how to reach these goals.  Please help your child keep track of these goals and remind them to follow through as much as they can at home.  Please go over this sheet with your child and again help remind them about their focus for the next week.  I suggest putting the goal sheets on the refrigerator or some other area so you that you can continue to refer to them.


Thank you for all you are doing to help your child learn!  I will again share results with you next week so that you can see how much your child has improved.  Let me know if you have any questions about this or anything else going on at school.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Reed
4th Grade Teacher
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